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CURRICULUM CORNER
The classrooms will be learning all about ORAL HEALTH and our

Community Workers.

Teaching children about positive oral health is essential to an overall
healthy life. Practicing good oral hygiene at a young age helps
children to become independent and responsible for their own
wellbeing by forming good habits early on.

We will also be learning about our community workers and how
important they are in our everyday lives. From our fire fighters, to
our mailperson, each job has an important role in society. This
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month we will learning all about these roles and how they contribute
to our well-being and keep us safe every day.

Class 1 will be reading:

Class 2 will be reading:

Social Emotional Corner with Ms. Lisa





February 5- 11a-12p Parenting Series weekly session with Ms. Lisa.

February 6 – Open House 2:30p- 4:30p

February 12 Parent meeting 11a-12p

February 14- 10a Policy Council meeting

February 14- 10:30- 12p. ADVOCACY DAY at the State House.

February 15- Open Air Market 2p.

February 27- Open House 2:30- 4:30p

February Family Event
Our family event will be ongoing throughout the month of February.

It is kindness- themed and the children will be doing many activities, reading

books and learning about helping one another.

On 2/1 @ drop off- parents and children will decorate cups together. At the end of

the month (2/29) @pick up, the children will perform songs and present the

kindness baskets that they have been working on all month.



ADVOCACY DAY – February 14, 2024

This month we will be visiting the state house with families and staff to

promote the importance of early childhood education. Please write a

brief note of how our Head Start program has helped your child.

Our children will be making artwork to deliver to our state legislators.

We are looking for a few parents to join us to share how the Head Start

program has benefited you and your child.






